
 
 
 
 
 
December 5, 2017       
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Re:  Public Hearing for Lake Michigan water Supply Project 
 
 
The Village of Bartlett will be hosting a Public Hearing on Tuesday, 
December 5, 2017 at Village Hall, 228 S. Main St, Bartlett, IL at 6:00 p.m.  

 
 Illinois Environmental Protection Agency  

Project Summary 
& 

Preliminary Environmental Impacts Determination 
For The 

Lake Michigan Water Supply Project 
 

 December 5, 2017 Agenda 
 
 Town Hall (note (3) minute time limit per person) 

Presentation to Community 
Community Input 

Adjournment 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Lorna Giless 
Village Clerk 


